




December 20, 2023

SUBJECT: Agenda Item #2 - 824 San Antonio Road, Senior Housing Project

Dear Architectural Review Board Members,

We write in support of the senior housing project at 824 San Antonio Road. This exciting project
will provide desperately needed senior housing. The exceptions to our current design standards
should be granted given the narrow lot width and commercial nature of surrounding properties.
We firmly believe great architecture and beautiful projects still can happen with use of design
exceptions, especially under your review and comment.

The Oshman Family Jewish Community Center is nearby, with its many amenities and services.
Further, the San Antonio area is transforming as part of our Housing Element, especially with its
recent designation as a designated Priority Development Area. We look forward to seeing it
become a walkable, bikeable, mixed-use area for residents of this project.

Our aging population is growing quickly. We are in need of more varied senior housing options.
Additionally, older adults are the fastest-growing age group of those experiencing
homelessness, composing nearly half of the homeless population. We desperately need the
type of housing being proposed, which includes four below market rate units.

Please grant the exceptions requested and move this project forward as quickly as possible.
Allow our city to demonstrate its commitment to facilitating housing through the Housing
Incentive Program, which is a major pillar of our Draft Housing Element (currently being revised
for resubmittal to the State Department of Housing and Community Development).

Thank you for your service to our community!

Sincerely,

Amie Ashton
Executive Director, and on behalf of the Board of Palo Alto Forward




